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Dear Sirs, 
  
It is my belief and experience that all federally insured financial institutions should continue to be fully accountable under CRA for making investments and 
providing services. I also oppose the OTS proposal to consider favorably rural community development activities that do not primarily benefit low-income people or 
communities. 
  
Having experienced the difficulty in addressing central city poverty and the need for wealth creation in these Low and Moderate Income areas, it is clear that this 
would be incredibly difficult without a motivator such as CRA. 
  
Thank you. 
  
  
  
Paul R. Deslongchamps 
Managing Director 
Waveland Ventures, LLC 
250 E. Wisconsin Avenue 
Suite 890 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
  
Phone  414-223-1073 
Fax      414-278-1294 
Mobile  414-418-9965 
Email    pauld@wavelandventures.com 


